The Bombay Door Incident: 

During my time as assistant crew chief on Chadwick, the Group Commander, Colonel Edward H. Underhill, was scheduled to make a local flight and he invited me to go along. This was to be my maiden flight in any type airplane. We got in the airplane , started the engines and he taxied out to the runway for engine run-up checks. The normal procedure was to close the bombay doors prior to taxi from the parking area. We got to the runway run-up area, he completed the pre-takeoff checks and moved into position for take off with the doors still open. Now, I'm a green PFC and he is a full Colonel and I didn't know whether to pee or wind my watch. Finally, I got his attention and pointed to the door switch; he shook his head and closed the doors.
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